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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

Michigan Works! Southeast To Provide Virtual Services Only in 

Response to COVID-19 
 

SOUTHEAST, MI – Effective Tuesday, March 24th, Michigan Works! 

Southeast will modify service delivery to all virtual services for Hillsdale, 

Jackson, Lenawee, Livingston and Washtenaw counties in response to 

Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order “Stay Home, Stay Safe”. 

 
 “The number one priority of Michigan Works! Southeast is the safety 

of our team members, customers, partners and the communities we 

serve,” Said Bill Sleight, Director, Michigan Works! Southeast.  “As a result of 

COVID-19, we are rapidly changing the way in which we provide services 

to our customers.” Sleight said.  “We understand this is a difficult period for 

job seekers, businesses and our employees, and we are still here for you 

through virtual service delivery,” Sleight said.     

 

For updates relating to the way we are providing services, please visit 

www.mwse.org/COVID-19 .  To contact one of our knowledgeable team 

members, please call your local office. 

 

Hillsdale: 517-437-3381, Jackson: 517-841-5627, Lenawee: 517-266-5627, 

Livingston: 517-546-7450, Washtenaw: 734-714-9814 

 

Michigan Works! Southeast is part of a statewide network of 

organizations that contributes to the economic prosperity of our 

communities by developing a strong, talented workforce. The agency 

serves businesses and jobseekers in the counties of Hillsdale, Jackson, 

Lenawee, Livingston and Washtenaw.  The Michigan Works! Southeast 

Workforce Development. 
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